
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF LEE TOWNSHIP 

           PLANNING COMMISSION, WHICH TOOK PLACE ON TUESDAY,  

JANUARY 7, 2014 

 7:00 P.M., LEE TOWNSHIP HALL, MIDLAND, MICHIGAN 

 

PRESENT: Planning Commissioners- Tom York,  Mari Spraull, Mike Spitnale and Laura Dawson 

 

ABSENT: Linda Taylor:Excused 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  12 Township Residents were in attendance. 

 

 

       Open Time:   Mari Spraull called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm 

       Minutes:  Tom York made a motion to approve the December 3, 2013 as written. Mike Spitnale 

seconded the motion. All were in favor. Minutes were approved as written. Laura Dawson presented the 

2013 End of the year report  to the Commissioners, Mike Spitnale made a motion to approve it as 

written. Tom York seconded the motion. All were in favor. End of the year report will be forwarded to 

the Township Board. 

 

 

CORRESPONDENCE:  The Planning Commissioners received a few e-mails and a few letters via 

mail from Township Residents that wanted their voices heard. They weren't able to attend the January 

meeting.   

  

PUBLIC COMMENT: This time was used for all in attendance to share their ideas and concerns in 

regards to the updating of our Master Plan.  Discussion was held on Curb Side verses Compactor site. 

Natural Gas was discussed as it is in the beginning stage of being supplied to some residents. High 

Speed internet was a hot topic. What can be done to get a tower in the township? Who has owner ship 

of the water tower?  Phase II of getting water to the entire township. A petition is being passed around 

at the present time. If interested please contact: Laura Dawson at 837-3250. 

 Public Comment time was closed at 8:30 pm.  

 

TOPIC OF DISCUSSION:   Consisted of “Old Business” Updating of the Master Plan.  

 

Mike Spitnale shared information from the 2010 Census which will be included in the Master Plan. 

At the time of the census there were 4,315 Township Residents.  

 

 

ADJOURNMENT: Tom York made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mike Spitnale seconded the 

motion. All were in favor. Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm. 

 

NEXT MEETING IS FEBRUARY 4, 2014.  Get to know neighbor at 6:00.  

Meeting starts at 7:00pm 

 

 

Submitted by Laura Dawson 

 

 


